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Contact Information 
Manager: 

Brett Ingersoll 

managerindy@prairiehillsliving.com 

Mobile: 319-332-8022 

 

Health Care Coordinator: 

Amy Roete 

nurseindy@prairiehillsliving.com 

Mobile: 319-334-0566 

 

LPN: 

Kelly Dircks 

nurse2indy@prairiehillsliving.com 

Mobile: 319-327-6574 

Embracing Every Moment 

March Resident Birthdays 

Mary O. 3-2 

Bob C.  3-7 

Donna R. 3-7 

Cheryl D. 3-19 

Shirley F. 3-30 

 

March  Employee Anniversaries  

 

Kristy 3-6 

Amy 3-12 

Trisha 3-27 

Taylor 3-14 

Did You Know….We host a Dementia Support 

Group the last Tuesday of every month from 5:30 

pm – 6:30 pm here in our library? This group is 

open to everyone - whether you have a loved one 

at Prairie Hills or not, we hope you can join us for 

an hour to support one another in each caregiver’s 

unique journey. RSVPs are encouraged, but not 

required. Please call Sadie at 319-334-8659 to 

RSVP or with any questions! 

 

The Andersons 

Linda Jacobson 

John Kies 

Polka Dancers 

Casino Night 

Activity Auction 

Leisure Drives 

Casino Trip 

Shopping Trips 

John Kies 

Soda Pop Shop Birthday Party 

Starlight Movie 

Our activities are always open to 

the public! 
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Notable March Events 

March 2020 

505 Enterprise Drive 
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Community Relations Coordinator: 

Sadie Kuennen 

welcomeindy@prairiehillsliving.com 

Mobile: 319-327-6574 

 

  

 Maintenance Coordinator: 

Joel Keeley 

mainte-

nanceindy@prairiehillsliving.com 

319-334-2000 

Life Enrichment Coordinator: 

Kristy Ward 
lifeenrich-

mentindy@prairiehillsliving.com 

Office: 319-334-2000 

505 Enterprise Dr SW 

Independence, IA 50644 

319-334-2000 



 

Manager News 

 

March is here and you know what that means…. SPRING is near!! YEAH!  We will be able 

to go more places, enjoy the outside and enjoy listening to the birds outside again!  

I would like to invite everyone to stop out on March 12tth to enjoy Casino Night with us! 

We will be having a great time with many games to play! It’s also FREE for you all to join!  

We also have a lot of fun events planned for March which is also open to the public to join! 

Ladies Musical will be here singing, March Birthday Party, The Andersons, Linda 

Jacobson, John Kies, Clay Willie, shopping trips, CASINO NIGHT, Wizard of Oz play, 

Lunch at Common Grounds and Costas, St Patrick's Day… should be a fun month!  

The residents LOVE music entertainment so if you or anyone you know have any talents 

that you would like to share with us, feel free to call me at 319-334-2000.  

~Kristy 

 Life Enrichment Coordinator 

It’s March already! 

Another month has gone by quickly here at Prairie Hills. Are you feeling lucky 

this month? Join us for a Casino Night on March 12! Our community would love 

to have you here!  We will have black jack, roulette, cards, and so much more! 

Along with fun nights like these, we also provide specialty activities for 

residents. Through our Dare to Dream program, it is our pleasure to make a 

resident’s dream become a reality! If you know of a dream that your loved one 

has, let Sadie know! 

Happy St. Patrick’s Day! 

Sadie 

Community Relations Coordinator 

 

Happy March Everyone! 

We have been very busy here at Prairie Hills over the last two months!  Our residents have been 

enjoying the new paint and carpet that has recently been added to the community. We are also 

getting a new state Stanley security system!  You will notice this system when entering and leav-

ing the building, in which you will need to put in the code of 1234A during the hours of 8AM-

10PM. When your trying to enter the building after these hours you will need to call 319-334-2000 

and identify yourself and who you are visiting in order to enter the building.  This will provide 

more security for the residents because the new system will send all alarms directly to the iPads 

that the Resident Assistants are using!   

Prairie Hills is looking great, we welcome you to come and tour the community! 

Have a great March and a Happy St. Patrick’s Day! 

As always, if you have any questions or concerns feel free to call! 

Brett  

Resident Activities 
 

We took a group of residents to       

Common Grounds in Lamont. Every 

Wednesday they have a steak meal 

with a baked potato, salad, drink and 

desert for only $10! So much food for 

so little! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Marine Woods stopped by to share her talents with us on Valentine’s 

Day. The residents absolutely LOVED her! Very     

talented lady who we hope will return again soon! 

 

Dalton set up a little 

work station to clean, 

tighten screws and fix 

any of the walkers that 

needed attention! 

NATIONAL WINE DAY 

WAS FEBRUARY 18TH 

WE CELEBRATED WITH 

WINE AND CHEESE!  


